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Chichester West June 2023 

Here is a brief overview of the past couple of months: 

• Flytipping finally removed from outside residents address by Hyde after many 

months of following up and re-reporting. 

• Issues with illegal encampments by travellers on Council land. Advice given to 

residents and local businesses, schools and church in the area.  

• UK Harvest events attended weekly. Advice, help and support given to struggling 

households, homeless persons. Info given about voter ID at recent local elections 

and recent scams via text, email and phone. 

• After reports of ASB in Minerva Heights, advice and help given as to how to report to 

Police and why this is important to get action and highlight issues. 

• Ongoing problems with a particular address around flytipping and excess 

litter/overflowing bins. Liaised with Environmental Protection and CDC Depot around 

correct disposal of waste. EP is in contact with the landlord around enforcing this, 

and it will be monitored to see if changes/progress is made. 

• Two incidents of graffiti. 

• Contributed to the new style newsletter for the Parklands Residents Association, 

with information as to what I can/cannot do in my role, and who to contact about 

various issues. 

• Various parking issues, hopefully now resolved, although one road is still 

experiencing problems with parking on both sides of the road where the local bus 

service has difficulty getting through. 

• Three faulty streetlights reported. 

• As the weather has recently been good, more noise nuisance reports as people use 

their outdoor space more often. 

• Assisted at the King’s Coronation Fun Day in conjunction with the Baptist Church. 

Great day had by all, and over 200 cream teas delivered by the Residents’ 

Association that were snapped up within 20 minutes! 

• Two areas where ASB has been occurring, police informed. 

• I have been involved in a domestic abuse situation where I have been offering help, 

support and advice. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Sue Long 

Community Warden for Chichester West 

 


